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The Career Guidance Unit conducts a workshop on 
“Personal Grooming and Etiquette”

A workshop on “Personal Grooming and 
Etiquette” organized by the Career Guidance Unit 
(CGU) and the Department of Mass Communication 
of the University of Kelaniya was conducted on the 
25th of July 2023 from 9.00 am to 1.00 pm at the 
auditorium of the Career Guidance Unit. 

The workshop was conducted for the final-year 
students of the Department of Mass Communication 
mainly with the objective of enhancing awareness 
among undergraduates about personal grooming 
and dining etiquette.

Ms. Deepthi Perera - Psychological Counsellor, 
Psycho Therapist, NLP Practitioner, and Drama 
Therapist conducted this workshop. 
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The CGU Conducts a Workshop on
 “How to be a successful Freelancer”

The Career Guidance Unit (CGU) of the University of Kelaniya conducted a workshop on “How to be a 
successful Freelancer” in collaboration with the Information and Communication Technology Agency of Sri 
Lanka (ICTA) on the 27th of July 2023 from 9.00 am to 3.30 pm at the CGU auditorium.

The main objective of the workshop was to develop the necessary skills to be a freelancer and promote 
digital entrepreneurship to join the ICT workforce in the world of work.

47 undergraduates participated in the workshop. 


